Cable Television Laboratories. Inc

CablelLabs.

——

400 Centennial Parkway

Louisvilie. Colorado 80027-1266

Phone: 303.661.9100

Fax: 303.661.9199

PLS

January 3, 1996

Mr. Richard M. Smith

Chief of the Office of Engineering & Technology
Federal Communications Commission

2000 M Street, Suite 480

Washington, D.C. 2

Dear Mr. Smith:
This letter serves as our fourteenth quarterly report, cgvering the period

ending December 31, 1995. During this period, CableLabs conducted
no activities.

Very truly yours,

tothy Gill Raymond
Vice President and General Counsel

DGR/ebg
cc: Mark Coblitz

David Eng
Richard H. Strodel, Esq.
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